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Hi , 

I have raised previous concerns about the previous DAs that Direct heavy vehicle traffic
into the school zone. I wish to raise those concerns again about the heavy vehicle access
plans. Will Truck be leaving the site into the school zone opposite Terrey Hills Public
School on Myoora Road or will they all be turning left out of the site onto Mona Vale
Road then left down Cooyong left onto Myoora also through the school zone and school
bus stops?

Neither of these options are safe for our local residents and local young people. So what is
their plan?
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